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Oregon has had vote-by-mail for thirty years and it has been very successful at 

enabling more people to participate in voting for the candidates they want in office. 

Too many citizens would be unable to make it to the polls in time to vote because of 

work hours, taking care of children, etc. IF we want a fair vote, we need to keep this 

practice in place. 

 

Thank you. 


